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May 30, 1986 

Dr. William M. Arnett 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Wesleyan Theological Society 
Asbury Theological Seminary 
Wilmore, KY 40390 

Dear Bill: 

After some delay the process/ ~ the Membership Cammi ttee for 
the Wesleyan Theological Society is back under way again. 
I trust that I will have word back from Al Coppedge and Dan 
Berg shortly concerning the current applications. I will be 
in touch with you at that time and will return to you the 
original application forms which are in my possession. Addi­
tionally, a check is enclosed for the current membership fee 
for Walter D. Graham III. His address is Reverend Walter D. 
Graham III, Ph.D., P.O. Box 74, Oldhams, VA 22529. For some 
reason he sent his 1986 dues fee to me. 

I trust that the school year is ending on a successful note, 
and I also trust that the summer wiil be for you fruitful and 
relaxing. I thank you for your diligence and concern that 
the Wesleyan Theological Society be successful and dynamic as 
the theological voice for the Wesleyan tradition. May God 
bless you as you continue for him. 

Sincerely, 

{I!~ AJLtt~-
Charles N. Dillman, Chairman 
Membership Committee, WTS 

CND:hj 
Enclosure 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 
1 986 CONFERENCE, NOVEMBER 7-8. SEATTLE PACIFIC UNIVERSITY 


